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Newslette

The latest news, views and announcements for the staff at
Main Street Medical Supply.

Cruising with Scooters

'I'Sl | G &
Carnival Cruise Line is increasing awareness and
enforcement of its mobility scooter policy. Emails
have been sent to select passengers based on their
stateroom bookings, specifically targeting those
traveling with scooters.
“The stateroom you have secured does not
accommodate all types of scooters,” the email states.
“If you or another guest in your stateroom will be
traveling with a scooter, it must collapse for safe
storage in a designated area inside the stateroom.”
Main Street Medical Guest§ hgve several options: use a Follapsible scooter
that fits in the stateroom, travel without a scooter,
Supp[y change their ship or sailing date to reserve an
appropriate stateroom, or cancel their cruise for a
. 254-831-3093 Belton full refund. The email also emphasizes that scooters
817-736-2373 Granbury cannot be stored in corridors or public areas and
. . must be foldable for safe exit from the stateroom.
. care@mainstreetmedicalsupply.com . )
If multiple guests in the same stateroom use scooters,
- 1225 N Main Street Belton TX 76513 a fully accessible stateroom with a wider doorway
IEEEBNRYEVER DS (PAE N MOELIIIR] must be booked, or smaller scooters rented.
Carnival’s Brand Ambassador John Heald recently
addressed onboard scooter issues, noting strict
enforcement both onboard and during check-in.
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“We need to ensure scooters are not left in guest corridors at any time. We are testing this
on one ship, sending emails with all implications and rules ahead of time,” Heald said.
“For the safety of everyone, scooters must be kept in cabins, not in corridors.”

Oversized Scooters Not Allowed

On embarkation day, scooter sizes will be checked to ensure they fit in a guest’s stateroom.
“Scooters that do not fit will not be allowed on board,” the email states. Guests unable to
make alternate arrangements will be denied boarding and refunded.

Heald confirmed that oversized scooters would lead to denial of boarding. Carnival is
working to facilitate rentals of smaller scooters at embarkation if needed. Refunds will
likely cover cruise fare and pre-paid onboard amenities, but not airfare change fees or
other travel arrangements.

Why Now?

Carnival has not explained the sudden enforcement increase, but frequent cruisers note
more scooters onboard. Improperly parked scooters can block emergency evacuation
routes and create difficulties for other travelers and crew members. There is no
information about potential penalties for guests who park scooters in corridors. While
only Carnival has released statements we can only assume other cruise lines will follow
suit. Luckily for our customers we carry several mobility options that meet all of the new
cruise line requirements!
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